
From: Chrystal R. Laughlin <LaughlCR@sctax.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2013 1:53:35 PM
Subject: Data Breach Dates

Hi Katherine,

Here are the important breach dates:

□ Date breach was announced to public -  October 26, 2012
□ Date DOR knew information that was compromised came from electronic transactions -  We do not know the 

exact date DOR found this out internally, however it was announced to the public on November 20, 2012 at 
the Governor's press conference.

□ Letters began being mailed on December 10, 2012 and ended on February 21, 2013 (approximately 3.6 
million letters were sent)

□ Emails from Experian on behalf of SCDOR began being sent January 29, 2013 and ended on February 5, 2013 
(578,287 emails were sent)

Also, Samantha said that she would have the outreach information to you by the end of the day.

Thanks,
Chrystal

Chrystal Laughlin
SC Department of Revenue
Phone: 803.898.5951
Email: laughlcr@sctax.org
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